
 

Council #6463 Newsletter ~October 2021 
 

Next Mtg:  Tues Nov. 9, 7:00pm at St. Patrick’s 

Knightly N ews 
 

❖ Our Nut Sales program was discussed.  We will begin selling at masses this month.  We will need 

members to help out. 

❖ The Love for Life Gala will take place October 23 at the Brookfield Conference Center.   

❖ Just a reminder that if any Knight knows of a person in financial distress due to Covid 19 or other 

hardship, we can make a request to the State Charity Fund for a possible disbursement. 

❖ The last brat sale for the year at the Piggly Wiggly will be Oct. 15/16.  Thanks to Tubby Schroeder for 

coordinating and others for helping out.   

❖ KC Memorial mass to be held on Sunday November 21 at 10am . 

❖ The 2022 State Bowling Tournament will be hosted by Sun Prairie.  Early bird registration deadline of 

Dec. 15.  Final deadline of Jan. 15. 

❖ The Men’s Conference will be held November 13 from 8am to 4pm at St. Cecilia’s parish, Wisconsin 

Dells. 

❖ All officers invited to attend the Winter District/Diocese mtg on December 5 from 1pm to 5pm at Chula 

Vista Resort, Wisconsin Dells. 

❖ The annual food pack will be held the weekend of Oct. 28-30 at Sauk Prairie Middle School. 

❖ Districts 43/46 to host the State KC Convention on May 6-8. 

❖ Exemplification to take place at St. John’s Waunakee on Oct. 31
st
. 

❖ State Charity Raffle tickets to be provided soon. 

❖ The 2021 Pioneer Catholic Banquet Series sponsored by the UW-Platteville Newman Center will be 

held Oct. 21 at the Madison Club. 

Knights of Columbus 
Charity Unity Fraternity Patriotism 



 Elected Officers for the 2021/2022 fraternal year: 

 

Grand Knight – Mike McGrath 

Deputy Grand Knight – Dean Winters 

Financial Secretary – Len Hendricks 

Chancellor – Will Wolske 

Recorder – Joe Morgan 

Treasurer – David E. Munz 

Lecturer –  

Advocate – Mark Nolden 

Warden – Ken Clemens 

Inside Guard – Vince Miller 

Outside Guard – Lloyd Kippley 

Trustees – David L. Munz, Bob Theel, Tubby Schroeder 

 

 

Offerings of Prayer 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Tom Karls 

Dana Quigley 

Sid Goman 

Len Hendricks 

 

Service Program Personnel for the new fraternal year are as 

follows: 

 

Program Director:  Dean Winters 

Faith Director:  Mike McGrath 

 

Community Director:  Jason McGrath 

Family Director:  Joe Morgan 

Life Director:  Ken Clemens 

Membership Director:  Bill Holler 

Retention Chairman:  Tubby Schroeder 

 

  
  

 

 

 


